
Pine Class Newsletter
Friday 16th May 2025

We welcome all communication and the 
best way to get in touch with the class 
team is either your child’s red book or the 
class email: 
pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Awards
Head teacher’s Awards:
Elsie: for fantastic labelling of a beach 
scene.
Henry: for fantastic counting in maths, 
all the way to 100!

School rules award: Safe
Sophia – thinking about staying in the 
shade when it was really sunny. 

In pine class this week we have:
- In English, we have been thinking some more about What the 

Ladybird Heard, including doing some fantastic writing about the 
story. 

- In Maths we have been focusing on place value and our 
understanding of number – what number comes next?

- In topic we have started to think about the beach and what it 
looks like. We explored some sand and sandcastles and 
compared some different beaches.

- On Monday we had a well-being afternoon thinking about what 
makes us happy. 

A reminder that it is 
our school trip to the 
beach next week on 

Wednesday 21st May. 
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